Victorian Heritage Database Report

ONE EYE GULLY

Location

1503 GEELONG ROAD MOUNT CLEAR, BALLARAT CITY

Municipality
BALLARAT CITY

Level of significance

Heritage Inventory Site

Heritage Inventory (HI) Number

H7622-0440

Heritage Listing

Victorian Heritage Inventory

Statement of Significance
Last updated on -

The features identified confirm the existence of past mining activities and combine to create a mining landscape,
however the significance of this landscape is very low due to the degraded nature and common occurance of
alluvial landscapes in the region. There is very little archaeological significance at this site.

Interpretation of Site Alluvial and deep lead mining landscape.
Hermes Number 30184

Property Number

History

Gold was first discovered at One Eye Gully along the Canadian Creek (broadly known as Canadian Gully) in the
early 1850's and by 1855 a deep lead along the eastern boundary of the study area was being worked (Withers



1980: 198). Subsequently, the area was utilised for small scale farming.

This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/
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